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	Astmoor News Review


	Thursday 15th September 2022
Queen Elizabeth II
Following the sad announcement from Buckingham Palace of the death of our sovereign, Her Majesty Queen Elizabeth II, a period of National Mourning has started and will continue until the end of the State Funeral. This is a period of time for reflection in response to the death of the Sovereign.
The official date of the State Funeral is 19 September, 2022. This day will be a bank holiday and settings that are normally closed on a bank holiday should close on this day as a mark of respect. This will include schools and colleges. 

Therefore, Astmoor Primary school will be closed to pupils and staff on Monday 19th September and will re-open on Tuesday 20th September at 8.45 am. 
              ----------------------

Food Bank

At the front of school, we have a supply of non-perishable food items available for anyone to collect and make use of. Please call in at any time and take any items that you feel you can use

              -------------------

	Breakfast Club
We run a very popular Breakfast Club each day from 8am – 8.45am (when the bells rings for the start of the day). Children that attend Breakfast Club can have a good breakfast, free of charge, and a good start to the school day.

We charge a minimum fee of £1 per day for entry which contributes towards staff costs. We know that many working families really value this service so if you are interested, pop in and speak to staff at reception.

For our regular attenders, can we please stress that children shouldn’t be arriving before 8am.

        ---------------------------

INSET Days – Autumn Term
As you will be aware, this year we chose not to have any Inset days at the start of the school year, preferring to welcome the children back from 1st September.

Our first two Inset Days for this school year will take place this term as follows:

· Friday 2nd December
· Wednesday 21st December
School will be closed to the children on both of these days.

The children will finish for the Christmas holidays on Tuesday 20th December at 1.30pm.

There will be 3 further Inset days planned later in the school year.

         -------------------------

	Year 5 Tattenhall Residential Trip
We will be taking our Year 5 children away for a two night trip to Tattenhall on Wednesday 12th October – Friday 14th October. If you haven’t already done so, can we ask that reply slips are returned so that we can finalise numbers and details for the trip.

We will be holding a parents meeting on Tuesday 27th September at 2.45pm where we will provide you with further information about the visit. It will also be an opportunity for parents and carers to ask any questions.

                -----------------------

PE Kits

Thank you to all the families that have now provided a PE kit for their children. For those that have not yet managed this, can we ask that they are sent in as soon as possible to prevent disruption to lessons.

We try to keep costs down by asking for plain dark shorts and plain white, round neck T-shirts only.

We still have a supply of good quality, second-hand uniform (including a couple of PE items) available at the front of school and we have been really pleased to see parents and carers making good use of it. Thank you also to parents and carers that have donated more items for our stock.

                 -------------------------



	
	
	

	
	
	


